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End of Year Newsletter, 2018
	Thank you’s
First off, we’d like to thank each and every one of you for all your participation and feedback throughout this year! Our members make our organization great! If any of you ever have suggestions or comments, please don’t hesitate to let a Board Member know so we can quickly address!
Also, Thank you to all of our wonderful vendors and speakers!! Without your generosity and willingness to teach we wouldn’t have much to talk about at our meetings!!
NEXT MEETING:
JANUARY 24, 2019
Documenting Dos and Don’ts
A local healthcare system risk management member will be speaking to our group.
Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m.
Location: TBD
Cost: National INS member $5, NON-member $20.
	It’s renewal Time!
December is the month that we must all renew our memberships with the Buckeye Chapter. 

It’s EASY and FREE via our website! 

You must still be a member of the National Infusion Nurses Association.
TIME TO THINK ABOUT YOUR NEW PRESIDENT-ELECT….
Yes, it’s time to start thinking about helping your chapter with a board position.
Please send your nomination suggestions to info@buckeyeinfusion.org, or hand in nominations to a board member at the January meeting. 

DON’T FORGET ABOUT OUR AVA NEIGHBORS…
· GoVan’s all day seminar is February 23, 2019, 
https://www.avainfo.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1025884&group=162397
· IndiVan next meeting is March 27, 2019 10 am to p.m., for more details: 
https://www.avainfo.org/group/INDIVAN

Our organization will be making the transition to distribution of surveys and CEUs electronically over the next year, please be patient with us as we make this transition, we are learning too!
We are also in transition of our social media outlet on Facebook, so again, we ask that you exercise some patience and we will have that up and running soon, and hopefully it becomes an effective communication platform for our group!
Feedback always welcomed @ info@buckeyeinfusion.org
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